
 

 

City Council of the City of Harlan, Iowa – January 14, 2025 
 

The City Council of the City of Harlan, Iowa met for a special work session in the 
Council Chambers in City Hall at 5:15 p.m. on the 7th day of January 2025.  The 

following Council members were: 
 
Present:  Kyle Lindberg, Aaron Nippert, Troy Schaben, Sharon Kroger, 

Jenney Kelly 
 
Absent: Richard Petersen    

 
Also Present: Mayor Jay Christensen, City Clerk Ashley Schleis, Deputy 

City Clerk Jennifer Malone, City Administrator Gervas 
Mgonja 

 

Mayor Jay Christensen called the work session to order.  
 

General discussion was held on the 2025/2026 budget. 
  
There being no further discussion, the budget discussion adjourned. 

 
  

______________________________  __________________________________ 

Ashley Schleis, City Clerk   Jay Christensen, Mayor 

 

“These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk and are subject to Council approval 
at the next regular meeting.” 


